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08 November 2023 
 
Dear Ms Cate Faehrmann MLC & select committee 
 
Re: Feasibility of undergrounding the transmission infrastructure for renewable energy projects 
 
I would just like to send this email and state that I made a submission in the last inquiry and spoke at 
the inquiry.  
 
I would like to mention that since I have also made a submission into the EIS.  
 
And if the committee would like this I would be happy to forward that on.  
 
This process has caused me a lot of stress and i hope the Select Committee recommends that 
undergrounding is the best way forward for renewable energy transmission in NSW for my family, 
my kids and I.  
 
I would be happy to speak and give any evidence if needed for this current enquiry.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Jessie Reynolds 


